Office of the Privacy Commissioner of Canada

112 Kent Street Ottawa, Ontario K1A 1H3 Tel.: (613) 995-8210 Fax: (613) 947-6850 1-800-282-1376 www.privcom.gc.ca

Commissariat à la protectionde la vie privée du Canada

112, rue Kent Ottawa (Ontario) K1A 1H3 Tél.: (613) 995-8210 Télec.: (613) 947-6850 1-800-282-1376 www.privcom.gc.ca





NOV 1 7 2005.

Diane Rhéaume
Secretary-General
Canadian Radio-television and Telecommunications Commission
Les Terrasses de la Chaudière
1 Promenade du Portage
Gatineau, Québec J8X 4B1

Dear Ms. Rhéaume,

Thank you for your letter of November 4, 2005 regarding the CRTC's practice of publishing on its website the personal contact information provided by interveners. We appreciate the responsiveness to this matter and the initiatives that you have agreed to implement to address the concerns raised by the Canadian Internet Policy and Public Interest Clinic (CIPPIC). In due course, please advise us of the date that these initiatives have been implemented.

As we noted in our letter to you dated August 9, the broader issue of government organizations publishing personal information on the Internet is one that warrants attention. Therefore, we will discuss this matter with the Research and Policy Branch of this Office.

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. If you have any questions in this regard, please call me at 613-996-2252.

Yours truly,

Trevor Shaw
A/Director General
Audit and Review Branch

c.c. Philippa Lawson, Executive Director
Canadian Internet Policy and Public Interest Clinic